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Please review this bill carefully.  Two questions arose in drafting this bill:

1.  The amount of “hands–on” instruction is not at the option of the person taking the
course or DNR but is up to the discretion of the instructor.  OK?

2.  The classroom component eliminates correspondence–type instruction.  OK?
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